FOOTPATH WARDEN REPORT FOR THE PC MEETING 17th MARCH

Missing Posts

I have contacted Ken Larcombe again and he is contacting the contractors to sort a date for replacing.

New Finger Posts

Ken Larcombe provided me with two posts, so I have installed one next to the new bridge FP25 near Morleys Lane and one on the corner of FP28/29. As noted in my February report.

Footpath Cutting

I have provided the list to a local gardener, but as yet not received a response.

No other issues to report.

Martyn Bryant